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Monday 18th November 2024 
 

Thursday 5th December 2024 – Hispanic Culture Day 
 

Dear parent/carers, 
 
I am pleased to announce that on Thursday 5th December 2024, we will be holding our 
second Hispanic Culture Day at Woodpecker Hall, where we celebrate the language and 
culture of Spain and other Spanish-speaking countries. 
 
On this day, our children will enjoy a range of class-based and out-of-class activities to mark 
the occasion, including dance and music workshops, Spanish storytelling and craft activities. 
 
Children will not wear uniform on this day instead, we are asking them to come in wearing 
the flag colours of one of the Spanish-speaking countries.  
They are as follows: 
 
Nursery & Reception  Spain – red and yellow 
Year 1 & 2  Argentina – blue, white and yellow 
Year 3   Mexico – red, white and green 
Year 4   Equatorial Guinea – green, white, red and blue 
Year 5   Cuba – red, white and blue 
Year 6   Colombia – red, blue and yellow 
 
There will also be a special menu prepared by the catering team, inspired by the traditional 
cuisine of Spain. 
 
After the success of our last event in 2023, we are thrilled to be bringing Hispanic Culture 
Day back to Woodpecker Hall this academic year and we hope our students are as well. 
 
Please get in touch if you have any questions. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mr. Merritt-Hall  
(Music & languages lead) 
 


